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2 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Next week, we will be celebrating British Science Week. As part of Year 7’s Science lessons, we 
have planned an opportunity for students to take part in ‘Kitchen Chemistry’. If they would like to join 
in, they will need to have the ingredients for at least one of the experiments in the attached 
document. 
 
Do not worry if you cannot get hold of these ingredients, there will be videos of the experiments 
available for students to watch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss M Barton 
Assistant Director of Learning - Science 
 


